
MEMORANDUM 

MARCH, 2023 

 

TO: RETIRED LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS 

FROM: NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS 

RE: PERMIT TO CARRY 

 

There are two (2) steps for NJDOC Retired Law Enforcement 
Officers to apply for a State of New Jersey Permit to Carry a 
Handgun. 

Step 1: Contact NJDOC Special Investigations Division, at  
(609) 826-5617. Ask for the contact name and email address of 
the DOC contact person you must include on your application. 

Step 2: With this information, click on the link below to submit 
your application directly to the New Jersey State Police 
Firearms Unit. 

https://www.nj.gov/njsp/firearms/rpo.shtml 
 


